
Support the BCF, support the community!

2,083,406
Together, we gave...



T O G E T H E R  T O D AY  &  T O M O R R O W

Laura Jensen, MBA
Executive Director

What a pleasure it has been to serve the 
Bartlesville Community Foundation for a 
sixth year! 2023 was exceptional for our 
organization. Flipping through these pages 
you’ll find the BCF facilitated an outstand-
ing scholarship cycle, continued to grow in 
new fund relationships, awarded grants that 
ARE making a difference in our community, 
and so much more.
 
Together, we work to build bridges between donors and 
funders. We offer a place to remember a loved one, and leave a 
legacy that benefits all of a donor’s interests while also building a 
sustainable resource for a place we hold dear – our community. 
 
 Now, I humbly ask you to join me, our dedicated staff, and committed 
board in giving to the BCF. Your support means the BCF can focus on 
brining people together to benefit Bartlesville today and tomorrow.

100% of Foundation Board & Staff
give to the BCF annually.

Board of Directors

Call Laura to talk about how
the BCF can help: 918-337-2287.

Cana Mize - Chair
Debbie Mueggenborg - Vice Chair 
Spencer King - Treasurer 
Donna Bode - Secretary 
Greg Collins
Kevin Hay
Penny Johnson

Ashley Kane
Jane Kirkpatrick
Jon Lindblom
Gary Lorenz
Julie Mauntel
Brittany Shoemake 

GALA
Legacy Hall of Fame
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Boys & Girls Club
of Bartlesville

OKM Music

Nic & Julie 
Pranger
Planned giving is a 
tool for donors of any 
age as they consider 
the legacy they want 
to leave to their family 
and nonprofits they 
hold dear. 

“After multiple 
conversations about 
planned giving, we 
decided to talk with 
the BCF this year.  We 
scheduled an 
appointment with 
Laura and discussed 
what options would 
be best for our family.  
We have comfort and 
peace in knowing that 
our money will be 
utilized for the 
greater good of the 
community we love 
after we are gone.”

Thank You
This year our community gathered 
to celebrate the lives of Charlie 
and Corky Bowerman. Charlie was 
a founding member of our board 
who served from 1999-2019. We 
are forever grateful for their 
leadership and commitment to the 
advancement of the Foundation. 
Thank you.
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$119,550
of scholarships awarded

36
competitive

grants awarded

$102,336
of local impact

Samaritan Counseling and
Growth Center, receiving
grant for Neurofeedback.

Ray of Hope, receiving
grant for Little Library.

Jared Fink
Glenn & Anne Dodwell Memorial 
Scholarship Recipient

Dr.’s Glenn and Anne Dodwell were dedicated 
professionals who worked in Bartlesville for 
more than 20 years. Together, through a 

scholarship established with the BCF in their 
estate plan, Glenn and Anne’s legacy lives on 

and helps others pursue education in the fields 
they found so meaningful - chemistry, chemical 

engineering, and nurse anesthesiology.

“It is a tremendous honor to be a recipient of the Glenn & Anne Dodwell 
Memorial Scholarship. I have been blessed to receive this extremely 
generous award over the past three years. It has taken an enormous 
financial burden from me and allowed me to put my focus in the books 
and patient care. Thank you so much for all of your support!”

- University of Tulsa, Nurse Anesthesia student



Agency 21%
Field of Int. 16%
Scholarship 15%

Affiliate 12%
Donor Advised 11%

Designated 11%
BCF 11%

Fiscal Sponsor   3% 40% Donor Advised
16% Affiliate
13% Field of Interest
12% Fiscal Sponsor
10% Designated
5%   Scholarship
3%   Agency
1%   BCF unrestricted

ASSETS BY
FUND TYPE

$21,211,592

GRANTS BY
FUND TYPE

$2,083,406

1 7 3  F U N D S

*All values as of FY 2023 6/30/2023
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